
 
might I suggest ? 
 
in the future when the BOS / county hires or appoints someone to work FOR the 
county that person is reminded they work FOR the county and not visa versa ? 
 
might not hurt if that person lived in our county also 
 
the concept of hiring someone who then controls the actions of the BOS is very 
contrary to common sense 
 
thank you 
 
 
 

The 1st law of holes is, when you find yourself in one, stop digging. 

 

Stephen Dunlap  
Dunlap Roofing, Inc. 
32301 Pearl Drive 
Fort Bragg, CA 95437 
(707) 964-8735 
 
email sdunlap@mcn.org / www.dunlaproofing.com 
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